
Tri-County Beekeepers 

Monthly Meeting Minutes 

May 13, 2019 

Meeting was called to order by Club President Bobby Chaisson at 7:00 with 53 present. 

 

Tri-County President, Bobby Chaisson, introduced the guest speaker Steve Page of Coweta Sustainable 

Beekeeping.  Steve presented a program on Making Splits. 

  

New Business: 

 

Treasury Report:  

 Checking Account - $2,729.10 and PayPal - $2,377.20 for a total of $5,106.30 

Treasury Report was approved by a motion and 2nd. 

 

Minutes received via email was approved by a motion and 2nd. 

 

100% passed the Certified Beekeeping Test administered by Bobby Chaisson and Harold Lanier this past 

Saturday!  Congratulations!! 

 

The Beekeeping Institute held at Young Harris will be next Wednesday through Saturday. 

 

Upcoming Meetings: 

 

June – Mead Making 

July –  

August – Regional Picnic at Hurricane Shoals 

 

Harold Lanier will have Beekeeping Boot Camp at Lanier Bee Barn on 5/25/19.  He also announced that he has 

a few nukes for sale for $175. 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Karen Roberts, Tri-County Beekeepers Club Secretary.  May 29, 2019. 


